
June 16, 1976 

Mr. William Buttolph 
2856 1/2 Bunting 
Brand Junction, Colorado 81501 

Res Application for Site Approval of New Sewage 
Treatment Marks for Valle Vista Subdivision 
Mesa County 

Veer Mr.. tuttoAphv= 

This is to inform you that your "Application for Site Approval of Mew 
Sewage Treatment Marko" for a 21,000 gpd non-discharging aerated lagoon 
to be located in the SE 1/4 of the MAr 1/4 of the SW 1/4 of Section 34 
rsp 1 S R 1 If, Ute Meridian, Mesa County, Colorado WAS approved by the 
Colorado Water Quality Control Commission at its meeting held on June 1, 
1976 subject to the following conditions: 

1. ArreertigIcation-framthe,engineer must be furnished prior to 
commencement of operation stating that the facilities were 
constructed as shown on the plans submitted or a justification 
by the engineer and/or operating entity of any changes that 
were made. 

2. This facility must bepperatied by a certified operator in accord-
ance with regulations established by the Certification Board for 
Water and Wastewater Treatment Plant Operators. 

3. The facility must be connected to a regional facility and 
interceptors at such time as they are available in accordance 
with the Basin Water Quality Plan. SuitableAolovanants east: be 

tie 	abandonment 
l'SPI:utioilit4tx4atuant faoll4tieS,A4 This approval is rescinded 
ninety days from this date if suitable arrangements have not 
been completed. 

4. This approval is rescinded on June 1, 1977 unless definite 
steps toward actual construction have been taken by that date. 



Mr. all/lan Buttolph 
Valle Vista Subdivision 
June 10, 1976 
Page 2 

we have not received completed plans and specifications for the 
wastewater collection system and treatment facility for our review 
and comments. State law requires that we review plans and specifications 
prior to construction of the system. 

this approval does not relieve the owner from compliance with all 
=anty regulations prior to construction nor from responsibility for 
proper engineering, construction, and operation of the facility. 

Please retain this letter for your permanent records. 

Very truly pours, 

Evan D. Dildine 
Technical Secretary 
Water Quality Control Commission 

F.DDsciec 

cc Mesa County Bealth Department 
Robert P. Gerlofs 

\JDIstriet SAgineer 
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